
APPROVED                                         Rockville, Maryland 
52-1983                                              August 29, 1983 
 
The Board of Education of Montgomery County met in special session at 
the Educational Services Center, Rockville, Maryland, on Monday, 
August 29, 1983, at 8:40 p.m. 
 
ROLL CALL     Present:   Mr.  Blair G.  Ewing, President in the Chair 
                             Dr. James E. Cronin 
                             Dr. Marian L. Greenblatt 
                             Mrs. Suzanne K. Peyser 
                             Mrs. Marilyn J. Praisner 
                             Mr. Peter Robertson 
                             Dr. Robert E. Shoenberg 
 
                   Absent:   Mrs. Odessa M. Shannon 
 
           Others Present:   Dr. Wilmer S. Cody, Superintendent of 
                               Schools 
                             Dr. Harry Pitt, Deputy Superintendent 
                             Mr. Thomas S. Fess, Parliamentarian 
 
Resolution No. 726-83    Re:   Approval of Agenda for August 29, 1983 
 
On recommendation of the superintendent and on motion of Mrs. 
Praisner seconded by Mrs. Peyser, the following resolution was 
adopted with Dr. Cronin, Mr. Ewing, Mrs. Peyser, Mrs. Praisner, and 
Dr. Shoenberg voting in the affirmative; Dr. Greenblatt being 
temporarily absent (Mr. Robertson voting in the affirmative): 
 
Resolved, That the Board of Education adopt an agenda for August 29, 
1983, as a special meeting to deal with several appeals to the Board 
of Education. 
 
Resolution No.  727-83      Re:   BOE Case 83-15 
 
On motion of Dr. Shoenberg seconded by Mrs.  Praisner, the following 
resolution was adopted unanimously: 
 
Resolved, That the Board of Education reconsider the appeal of BOE 
Case 83-15, student transfer. 
 
Resolution No.  728-83        Re:   BOE Case 83-15 
 
On motion of Mrs. Praisner seconded by Dr. Cronin, the following 
resolution was adopted unanimously: 
 
Resolved, That BOE Case 83-15 be referred to the superintendent for 
further consideration. 
 
Resolution No.  729-83     Re:   Reconsideration of BOE Case 83-21 
 
On motion of Mrs. Praisner seconded by Dr. Cronin, the following 
resolution was adopted unanimously (Mr Robertson abstaining): 



 
Resolved, That the Board of Education reconsider the appeal of BOE 
Case 83-21, student transfer. 
 
Resolution No. 730-83        Re:   BOE Case 83-21 
 
On motion of Mrs. Praisner seconded by Mrs.  Peyser, the following 
resolution was adopted unanimously (Mr  Robertson abstaining): 
 
 
Resolved, That BOE Case 83-21 be referred to a hearing examiner as 
soon as possible. 
 
Resolution No.  731-83        Re   BOE Case 83-28 
 
On motion of Dr. Greenblatt seconded by Mrs. Peyser, the following 
resolution was adopted unanimously: 
 
Resolved, That BOE Case 83-28, student transfer, be referred back to 
the superintendent with the provision that, if granted, this transfer 
be for one year only. 
 
                             Re:   BOE Case 83-29 
 
Mr. Ewing asked whether there was a motion to reconsider BOE Case 
83-29.  Hearing no motion, he said that the original decision would 
stand. 
 
Resolution No. 732-83        Re:   BOE Case 83-30 
 
On motion of Mrs. Praisner seconded by Dr. Shoenberg, the following 
resolution was adopted with Dr. Cronin, Mr. Ewing, Dr. Greenblatt, 
Mrs. Praisner, and Dr. Shoenberg voting in the affirmative; Mrs. 
Peyser voting in the negative (Mr. Robertson abstaining): 
 
Resolved, That BOE Case 83-30, student transfer, be denied and the 
decision of the superintendent be sustained. 
 
Resolution No. 733-83        Re:   BOE Case 83-32 
 
On motion of Mrs. Praisner seconded by Dr. Cronin, the following 
resolution was adopted with Dr. Cronin, Mr. Ewing, Mrs. Praisner, and 
Dr. Shoenberg voting in the affirmative; Dr. Greenblatt and Mrs. 
Peyser voting in the negative (Mr. Robertson abstaining): 
 
Resolved, That BOE case 83-32, student transfer be denied and the 
decision of the superintendent be sustained. 
 
Resolution No.  734-83        Re:   BOE Case 83-33 
 
On motion of Mrs. Praisner seconded by Mrs. Peyser, the following 
resolution was adopted unanimously: 
 
Resolved, That BOE Case 83-33, student transfer, be referred to the 



superintendent for further consideration. 
 
                          Re:   Adjournment 
 
The president adjourned the meeting of the Board of Education at 
8:45 p.m. 
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